
Bradford G. Brown, M.D., Ph.D.
10919 Georgia Hwy 15

Zfl!b NOV-I A
Sparta , Georgia 31087

Telephone Number: 478-251-4191

Date : October 24, 2016

FCC Office of the Secretary of the Commission
l2" Street SW

Washington , DC 20554

Re: Petition for Reconsideration for Reinstatement of License
Attention: Media Bureau Audio Division.

Dear Secretary of the Commission:

I am Dr. Bradford G. Brown of Brown Broadcasting Systems DWBKZ 880
formerly located in Athens Georgia @ 165 Milledge Avenue. The license expired for
lack of its timely renewal. Please note that this all happened after the fire at 165
Milledge Avenue in Athens Georgia that resulted in a Total Loss to the Building as
well as all Radio Equipment. As well , I am attesting to the fact that I never received
a copy of the renewal demand after the fire , while I do not question your
judiciousness in sending the document. I request, under the circumstances , that
you would reconsider allowing me the opportunity to renew those license and bring
the DWBKZ 880 AM , Brown Broadcasting System back on line , while fulfilling all
the requirements set forth, in an appropriate manner, for doing so. I realize that
those call letters may no longer be available, While I understand that you are under
no obligation to accommodate my request in a way that is favorable to me, I hope
that you will attempt, to the best of your abifity, to do so.

Even if this situation does not work out in a way that I would desire , my
compliments to the way in which your agent , Mr. David Trout, has so
diplomatically, respectfully and expertly handled my questions and my situation
thus far, in every way.

Thank you for your consideration of this most respectful request. I look forward to
hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Respectfully,

Bradford G. Brown , M.D., Ph.D.


